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Dear Members of Parliament, 

My Husband and I request to put forward this submission as follows: 

We in the New England have different needs to those in the Hunter, we are our own entity 

here. To Hunter Health the New England area is treated like a bunch of numbers waiting in a 

queue. We need to have NO part of Hunter Health. We have a new Hospital here in Inverell, 

and we need it run on our terms, not theirs. We need separation from Hunter Health, and it 

needs to be done NOW. 

J.S. and J.A. Hill. 

Inverell. NSW. 


